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Archivist’s Report 
January 17, 2012 

 
Currently there are 170 documents scanned into the MHSLA Archives.  
There are 2 students working at the Ferris State University Archives 
this semester who can, as time allows, devote time to scanning 
MHSLA documents.   
 
It had been suggested by a MHSLA member that scanning of photos 
occur soon to use the organizational knowledge to identify individuals 
in pictures that are not labeled.  The insight of the board is sought 
regarding whether picture scanning should be made a scanning priority.  
The current focus has largely been on materials related to the MHSLA 
Executive Board. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Alison Konieczny 
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